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Dear Families,

Welcome to the Daring Dreamers Room at Appleseeds. I am looking forward to an exciting year with an amazing group of children. We are going to have fun learning and growing together.

We will be doing daily journal writing. This will be a time to work on writing and a space to share our creativity.  Books as well as music and movement will play a large role in the room. Please see the attached schedule for a picture of what our days will look like.
Most of our curriculum will take place in the morning.  After lunch will be quiet reading time and then we will have the playground to ourselves while the rest of the school naps. This will be a great chance to have the outdoors be an extension of our classroom.

There will be opportunities for Math and Science explorations each week. I will be doing an estimation jar as well as some fun experiments. We will even adopt a tree to observe throughout the year. During center time, we will have many areas to discover. 





*Blocks

*Dramatic play

*Library

*Sand and Water tables

*Art easel

*Math center

*Science center
*Manipulatives

*Writing center

Items that the children may need:


-extra clothes in their cubby


-something warm for those fall mornings

-a blanket and stuffy is nice to have during quiet reading


-come winter time we will need coats, snow pants, gloves, hats, and boots.


I welcome books from home which support the current topic that we are learning about. They may not be read the day they come in, but I will do my best to read it within a week.

I love to do a lot of story writing with the children. We will take turns adding to a class story once a month and then will have a chance to write our own personal book in the spring.

We have some special events that also happen every week. Every Friday, we order pizzas from New England Pizza for lunch. Slices are $2 each. The order is placed at 10am, so please have your order and money here on Friday morning.
Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns. The number is 772-9995 ext. 8

The email for the room is kindergartenasds@gmail.com
Please feel free to share with me what you would like your child to gain from this year.
Thank you for sharing your children with our school. I am excited to inspire their hopes and dreams.    -Miss Laura
